
Dear Members of the Board, 

I would like to the admission police for siblings to be reconsidered. As Catholics we all believe 

that an united family is the cornerstone of a healthy community. This new policy means that 

siblings may end up in different schools which will take a significant toll on the families, not 

only from the logistics perspective but most important It will weakens the partnership between 

schools and families.  

This policy does not reflect the importance of keeping family together. 

Regards, 

Marchetti family 

 


